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Courtesy visit by Dr. Gregorio, Director of SEARCA (Feb 12,
2020)

The Southeast Asian Regional Center for Graduate Study and
Research in Agriculture (SEARCA, located at Los Bafos, the
Philippines) was established by the Southeast Asian Ministers of
Education Organization (SEAMEQ) in 1966. Dr. Gregorio, Director of
SEARCA, and Dr. Ancog, consultant at SEARCA’s Project Development
and Technical Services, visited Nagoya University (NU) accompanied
by Dr. Cedicol, Designated Professor of Asian Satellite Campus (ASC)-
Philippines. They made courtesy calls on President Matsuo of Nagoya
University, Director Isoda of ASC Institute and Dean Tsuchikawa of
Graduate School of Bioagricultural Sciences (GSBS). They exchanged
views and ideas on further promotion of international cooperation of
education and research between NU and the Southeast Asian
countries. The delegates also talked with international students from
the Philippines and deepen understanding on the students’
circumstances of studies, research, etc. in GSBS.

Courtesy calls on (1) President Matsuo, (2) DeanTsuchikawa and (3) Director Isoda, and (4) friendly
talk and (5) group photo with Philippine students in GSBS (Clockwise from top left).



